
Legal Notice of Invitation to Submit Proposals 

 

Notice of invitation to submit Proposals for Home and Community Care Block Grant (HCCBG) 
services.  Pursuant to Title III of the Older American Act, as amended 2006, the HCCBG 
administrative oversight by Randolph County, notifies all agencies, corporations, or vendors that 
they are invited to submit proposed services to Older Adults under the aforementioned Act.  All 
funds require a 10% provider match.  All Proposals must be in writing and filed with Randolph 
County, Attn: Lisa Garner, 725 McDowell Road, Asheboro, NC 27205 on or before May 14, 2018, 
at 2:30 p.m. EST.  Proposal documents may be obtained by contacting Lisa Garner (336) 318-
6304.  All Proposals must be sealed and marked “Home and Community Care Block Grant 
Services RFP #18-0514.”   

RFP’s will be publicly opened and read immediately following the latest time for receipt of 
Proposals at the Randolph County Office Building, 1st Floor, Meeting Room A, 725 McDowell 
Road, Asheboro, NC, 27205. 

Instructions for submitting Proposals will be distributed at the required information session on 
Wednesday, May 2, 2018, at 2:30 pm at the Randolph County Office Building, 1st Floor, Meeting 
Room A, 725 McDowell Road, Asheboro, NC, 27205.  Randolph County reserves the right to 
accept or reject any and all Proposals. 


